Geneva Vikings

Dave Carli 416 McKinley Avenue — Geneva, IL 60134 Phone: (630) 463-3810
Athletic Director dmearli@genevad0d.org Fax: (630) 463-3819

February 21, 2018

Geneva Community School District #304
Attn: Dr. Kent Mutchler

227 North Fourth Street

Geneva, Illinois 60134

RE: GHS Baseball Scoreboard

Dear Dr. Mutchler,

Please allow this letter to serve as notification to both the school district and school board members of the following
donation made to the Geneva All-Sports Boosters on behalf of the Hanson family in the amount of $18,400 to be

used towards the purchase of a new scoreboard for the varsity baseball field.

The family has in addition to the above donation, given $6,660.00 to be used by the baseball program to purchase
training and field equipment for the teams.

Sincerely,

QG

David M. Carli

Athletic Director
DMChn

Sarah Meadows Jason Santo Matt Hahn
Assistant Athletic Director, Fall Assistant Athletic Director, Winter Assistant Athletic Director, Spring

smeadows@geneva304.org jsanto@geneva3d.org mhahn@geneva3ld.org




